
Ute Bolduan

I am actually working as Head of Administration for the Delegation to Switzerland and for the 
Principality of Liechtenstein.

What I am standing for:  Fair treatment for all staff and social policy deserving this name, 
specifically important for a common work in our multicultural environment. 

The specific environment of the EEAS, colleagues working outside Europe, requests specific 
surroundings: social security helpdesk, but also medical service having experience with the 
necessities and the requests of us. It is however important to support staff at headquarter: request 
for more personnel. 

The overload of work should not go on: The Parliament explains that due to additional tasks of 
Lisbon it could not stop hiring staff. The same rights should be valid for the COM and especially 
for the EEAS.


